
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th May 2017 

 

Dear parents, 

 

As part of this term’s topic ‘Ancient Civilisations’, we are planning an Ancient Egypt 

Day in Year 3 on Friday 19th May. 

The whole day will be taken up with lessons and activities linked to our topic, to help 

the children learn in a creative and fun way. 

 

If the children would like to come dressed up as ancient Egyptians, then that would 

add to the fun!   (Remember, the children will have to get through a day at school in 

their outfit, so try to keep it simple!) 

 

Please don’t feel you have to buy an expensive costume - if you would like to have a 

go at putting something together from your wardrobe, some websites with ideas are 

listed below: 
 

http://www.show.me.uk/editorial/1184-how-to-make-an-ancient-egyptian-costume 

 

http://celebrations.onehowto.com/article/how-to-make-a-homemade-egyptian-costume-1699.html 

 

The morning activity will involve making an ‘Ancient Egyptian’ flatbread so if you 

would like to volunteer to help with this then it would be greatly appreciated. Please 

inform your child’s teacher if you are available to do so.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Mrs S Millett and Miss F Lloyd 

Year 3 Class Teachers. 
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